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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

Welcome Back!

A very warm welcome to all of our students
and families at Bass Hill Public School. It
has been a wonderful start to the school
year with all students settling into their new
classes from day one! Our students have
been engaged in learning right from the
get-go with our teachers hitting the ground

ready to get started!

Please see the attached staff overview sheet for a
comprehensive list of our classroom and support teachers.
Please do not hesitate to contact any one of us should you wish
on 9644 3431.

As the new year gets underway, there are new staff members
to welcome:

I would like to welcome Miss Amanda Dawoud to Bass Hill
Public School as our new Deputy Principal. Miss Dawoud
comes to our school with a wealth of leadership experience.

I would also like to welcome the following teachers who have
been permanently appointed to Bass Hill PS:

The following staff members have been appointed to Bass Hill
Public School as permanent school learning support officers:

This year we welcome the following staff members back to
Bass Hill after time away of varying lengths:

A warm welcome to all of our new staff members and families.

This week you will have received your class essentials list as
well as initial communication from your child’s class teacher.
Due to COVID Restrictions we are unable to hold our usual
‘Meet the Teacher’ BBQ. However, all classroom teachers will
upload a video recording to Class Dojo to allow for a ‘virtual’
introduction.

This year there will be increased opportunity to meet 1:1 with
your child’s class teacher in a more formal capacity with parent
teacher meetings towards the end of term one and again in
term three. The term one meeting will allow parents to share
their hopes and aspirations for their child’s education with
teachers. Term three will allow teachers to feed back to parents
on how students are progressing with their learning. As always,
parents will receive a comprehensive written report outlining
student progress in terms two and four.

• Chloe McGeoch.

• Beatrice Pham.

• Rawaa Hussein.

• Cindy Eldick.

• Kelly Livingston -Interventionist.

• Angela Simiri -RFF.

• Yasmin Coghlan – RFF.
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School Event Updates

Twitter

Have you seen our Twitter Page(Hyperlink)? Another way to
keep up to date with what’s happening around the school and
see photos of our students engaging in many activities.

School Calendar

Our new SZ app has a detailed School Calendar with all 2021
important dates. Please take the time to have a look for
upcoming school events.

Notes which have been sent home for upcoming events can
also be found within the calendar.

https://basshillps.schoolzineplus.com/calendar

Positive Behaviour for Learning

Our School expectations are:

Be a Learner
Act Responsibly
Show Respect

Stay Safe
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